Dear 2nd Grade Families,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Mrs. Micou Davis. I am honored to be your child's Teacher. This will be my 26th year with Ann Arbor Public Schools. I have taught Title I Math, Kindergarten, First and 2nd grade. I live in Ypsilanti with my amazing husband. Our son attends Mercyhurst University in PA. When we are not traveling for one of his football games, I am spending time with family, shopping, doing home projects, going to movies and concerts.

I look forward to working with you and your child in reaching his or her full potential. We will have many wonderful experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the days, weeks, and months ahead.

You can email me at micouk@aaps.k12.mi.us or call me at 997-1212 extension #15426





I look forward to a year of fun and learning with your child:)